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SENT ON BEHALF OF E2RB PROJECT

RED Lourdes Ferrer, 
Planning and Policy Officer 
(former DENR Policy and Planning Service Office)

Dear Ms. Ferrer,
 
Greetings! I hope this email finds you well. 

I have been engaged as a Policy and Planning Consultant to conduct a comprehensive policy and process review of the river
basin planning and management approach. Attached is an introductory letter from Dr. Klaus Schmitt, Principal Advisor of the
E2RB Project.

The study will be carried out from September to November 2021. As part of the analysis and data collection process, we
would like to include interviews with stakeholders who have been involved in the river basin planning and management
process in order to provide insights on challenges and good practices emerging from the ground.
 
In this regard, we would like to schedule a 45 minute interview with you during the week of 20-24 September. Kindly advise
of your availability, with preferred date and time, so that I can send the meeting link. A set of guide questions will be sent
prior to the meeting to facilitate the discussion.
 
Thank you in advance for your kind cooperation and we look forward to hearing from you.
 
Regards,

Vickie Antonio
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17bf7d1930dfc877&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_ktpgyood0&safe=1&zw

